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Whats new in the Vineyard

Important Announcements

. 
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Have you been getting our emails? If not please update your email address by sending an email
with update in the subject line to steve@lenneestate.com

The summer of 2021 was one to remember. We 
had an early bud break and flowering after a dry 
spring season. Record breaking heat ensued at 
the end of June after we had alread set fruit. This
was followed by another three days of over 100
degree temperatures in July.  This will go down
as one of the hottest summers ever at Lenné.

Fortunately mother nature smiled at us in August 
with below average temperatures during the most
critical time of ripening. The 2021 vintage should 
be stellar. 

Stay tuned to the web site and facebook 
page for upcoming events.  


